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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 
16th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 Very well done to the following children for really making the extra effort this week to impress. 
 

Class 1 

All of Class 1 

for being Excellent Early Learners especially on Sports Day 

Class 2 

Wonderful Work: Millie M 

Wonderful Work: Wilfred K 

Class 3 

Brilliant Behaviour:  Isla R 

Wonderful Work: Arthur K 

Class 4 

Brilliant Behaviour:  Blossom M 

Wonderful Work: Neena K 

 
 It has been a very busy week in school this week. Zoo Lab with Class 2, Sports Day, Moving up Day 
and School Council meetings to name just a few. Next week is the final week of this term and the year and 
classes have all sorts of things planned. Please look at the class weekly updates for more details and 
Tapestry for photos of what has been going on. 
 
Sports Day 

 Sports Day went ahead as planned last Tuesday 
and a fabulous day was had by all when you look 
through the photos. It was great to see the school 
doing something together (but still in our bubbles) 
and sharing a physically active and enjoyable day. I 
would like to thank all the children for being brill on 
the day, helping each other, encouraging each other 

and for trying their best. I would also like to thank all the staff for their time organising the events and 
making the day so successful. If you have not already done so, please look at the photos on Tapestry. The 
joy and determination is clear to see.  
 
School Council Charity Fun Run 

One of our school councillors has suggested that we do a charity fun run to raise 
money and we are keen to support such a public-spirited attitude.  As such, we will be 
doing a fun run in classes throughout next week (See class weekly updates for details).  The 
older children will run 10 laps of our field (approx 1k) and class 1 children will do 5 laps 
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(500m) of the field.  This adds up to around 100k run by the whole school.   Please can families support 
this by sponsoring their child £1 to complete the run (or a donation of their choice).  The money raised will 
be split, giving half to a charity as chosen by the School Council (WWF) and the other half will make up a 
little budget for classes to choose their own items to enhance playtimes and give the school council a 
budget for planning future events.  Thank you for your support.  
 
SchoolMoney Arrears 

As we approach the end of term, it is important that any outstanding debts for school dinners and 
Before and After School Club are fully cleared.  Please make payment by Friday 23rd July via your 
SchoolMoney account.  If you have any problems logging in, or would like to speak to someone about the 
arrears, please contact Mrs Flowerdew in the office.   
 
Music In Worship – Give you everything I’ve got. 

 ‘Give You Everything I’ve Got’ is simply a foot 
stomping, bin bashing, tin can tapping song of praise. It 
is all about worshipping Jesus in all that we do, in all 
the different ways that we can and wherever we are!   

 
The YouTube Link is: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1LtbxV1Pj3I 
 

 
 
Have a good weekend, enjoy the sunshine and hopefully I will see you towards the end of the week. 
 
Mr Ratcliffe 
 
 
Also attached with this Newsletter: 

 Contact Tracing – A letter to parents 

 Contact Tracing Journey 

 Contact Tracing for Step 4 Onwards - FAQ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1LtbxV1Pj3I

